
 

Friday 25th March 2022 

 

PARENT COFFEE MORNING - ANTI-RACISM PARENT HUB 
 
Unfortunately, we had to cancel our coffee morning this week so we will be re-scheduling the 
event to next week.  
 
On Wednesday 30th March at 9.05am. We will be holding a parent coffee morning as part of 
our anti-racism parent hub. 
 
Would you like to help...? 
- Choose reading books for your children? 
- Make our books more representative of our diverse community? 
- Raise money for book corners? 
 
We will also be discussing whether there is a demand for a parent support group. 
 
If any of these things interest you, please come along where refreshments will be provided.    
 
 
I look forward to seeing as many of you there as possible. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Sam Drake 
 

 


